
Panhellenic Council Meeting 
Zoom December 2nd, 2020       7:00 PM 

 
Vision 

 “To promote in women leadership, diversity, scholastic achievement, and service through 

relationships within and beyond the Panhellenic Community”  

Mission  

To provide a positive environment that fosters the Panhellenic spirit 

 

I. Call to Order ​The regular meeting was called to order at 7:03 p.m. by President, Martha 

McCullough. Roll was called by Communications Vice President, Liz Amat. 

II. House​ ​Welcome 

III. Panhellenic Creed 

IV. Attendance 

Panhellenic Delegates in attendance: Alpha Chi Omega, Alpha Delta Pi, Alpha Epsilon Phi, Chi 

Omega, Delta Delta Delta, Delta Zeta, Gamma Phi Beta, Kappa Alpha Theta, Kappa Delta, Kappa 

Kappa Gamma, Phi Mu, Pi Beta Phi, Sigma Kappa, Zeta Tau Alpha 

Proxies: Alpha Phi, Delta Gamma 

Presidents in attendance: Alpha Chi Omega, Alpha Delta Pi, Alpha Epsilon Phi, Alpha Phi, Chi 

Omega, Delta Gamma, Delta Phi Epsilon, Delta Zeta, Gamma Phi Beta, Kappa Alpha Theta, Kappa 

Delta, Kappa Kappa Gamma, Phi Mu, Pi Beta Phi, Sigma Kappa 

V. Approval of the Agenda  

A. Gamma Phi Beta motions to approve the agenda. Alpha Phi seconds. Motion passes 

14-0. 

VI. Approval of the Minutes  

A. Alpha phi motions to approve the minutes. Kappa Delta seconds. Motion passes 14-0. 

VII. Committee Reports  

A. Fraleigh Krause -- GRACE Marketplace 

B. James Kaplan -- Trill Project 

1. James did not attend the meeting 

C. Eliana Burgos -- ​ "Women Building Women" 

VIII. Finance Vice President - Peyton Dees, ​FVP@ufpanhellenic.org 

A. The following bills were approved for payment: Quickbooks subscription, accountant 

fees, food for Rec Exec during Pi Chi interviews, gifts for old exec 

IX. Executive Vice President - Maddie Corliss, ​EVP@ufpanhellenic.org 

A. SSA applications are due Friday, December 4th at 5 p.m. 

1. Please email me the names of the women your chapter nominates if your 

executive board decided after girls applied or just to make sure that their status 

is known -- feel free to reach out with any questions 

a) Remember: women do not need to be nominated by the chapter to 

apply, it is an extra accolade 
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B. Please make sure your chapter officers are updated on the executive contacts list 

1. Philanthropy chairs will be hearing from me soon! 

C. Hope you all had a relaxing Thanksgiving! 

X. Membership Vice President - Olivia Thalassinos, ​MVP@ufpanhellenic.org 

A. Congrats to all our new Pi Chis, your women really showed out and represented your 

chapters so well! 

B. I will be in touch about popping into the first chapter of the Spring semester to 

congratulate your new Pi Chis! 

XI. Communications Vice President - Liz Amat, ​CVP@ufpanhellenic.org 

A. Please continue filling out the Panhellenic Executive Contacts sheet! 

B. Thank you to everyone for sharing the Communications Directors Board apps with your 

chapters 

1. Interviews are finished and selected applicants have been notified!  

C. Please rename yourself on Zoom in order to ease the attendance process. 

XII. Activities Vice President - Ellie Orr, ​AVP@ufpanhellenic.org 

A. Interviews for the Activities Director’s Board are finished and selected applicants have 

been notified!  

B. We had our introduction meeting with DiversiPhi and DEI chairs last night! 

XIII. Assistant Membership Vice President - Aedyn Gorenberg, ​AMVP@ufpanhellenic.org 

A. Spring Recruitment Information Session will be January 12 at 6:30 PM for Potential New 

Members 

1. Please be on the lookout for forms from me in the upcoming weeks so I can get 

information about your chapter’s totals and any plans your chapter has for 

Spring Recruitment 

B. Have a fabulous week and I wish you all the best of luck on finals! 

XIV. Assistant Activities Vice President - Andrea Hummel, ​AAVP@ufpanhellenic.org 

A. We had our virtual scholarship banquet last week and passed out scholarship checks! 

XV. President - Martha McCullough, ​President@ufpanhellenic.org 

A. Keep a lookout for President 1 on 1s and I am planning to set up Presidential Round 

Meetings soon as well! 

1. I will be sending out a sign up sheet soon/interest form for both  

2. I would love to get to know you all a bit better by the end of this year and hear 

what you all want going into the next!  

B. Good luck on Finals and have a wonderful rest of the Semester. Proud of you all :) 

XVI. Advisor - Reggie Lane, ​rlane@studentinvolvement.ufl.edu 

A. Greek Advance - January 16-17: Mandatory for all chapter presidents and Panhellenic 

executive board members.  

B. Congratulations to the new Panhellenic exec members, chapter presidents and pan 

delegates  

C. I want to meet with every pan del and president one-on-one going into the next 

semester so that we have a comfortable relationship. 

D. We are still working out what Spring semester will look like. 
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1. There is a lot of work that the university is trying to do to give organizations 

more events, but right now we are working with our same restrictions. 

2. Look for email about mandatory surveillance testing -- everyone must sign up so 

that they are not withheld from campus. 

XVII. Graduate Assistant - Lauren Hughes, ​laurenhughes@ufl.edu  

A. Super excited to get to know you all 

B. Can’t wait for Greek Advance 

XVIII. Old Business  

XIX. New Business 

XX. Announcements 

XXI. Adjournment 

A. The meeting is adjourned at 7:25 p.m. 

B. Minutes taken by Communications Vice President, Liz Amat 
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